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MM70 Series Change of Manufacturing Location 
 

JAE will change the contact plating factory used for the MM70 Series part numbers 
below in order to reduce the transportation lead time for contacts. A plating evaluation of 
contacts from the new factory has been conducted to ensure parts meet the same 
requirements. Production at the new manufacturing location will begin in February 2023.  
 
The connectors will meet all of the same dimensions and specifications as before. There 
will be no changes to connector form, fit, or function.  Please see the details below. 
 

1. Applicable Products 

See applicable items below. 

Part Numbers 

MM70-314-310B1-1-R300 

MM70-314-310B1-2-R300 

MM70-314B1-2-R300 

 

2. Relocation 

Contact plating was previously handled by a factory in China, but will now be 
handled by a factory in Taiwan.  

 

3. Scheduled Relocation 

The manufacturing change is scheduled for February 2023. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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